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KPHO-DT, Phoenix, Arizona (Fac. ID No. 41223)    

On behalf of Meredith Corporation (the “Licensee”), licensee of KPHO-DT, Phoenix, 
Arizona (the “Station”), and pursuant to Section 73.1635 of the Commission’s rules, we hereby 
respectfully request Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) for the Licensee to operate its digital 
facilities for the Station with parameters at variance from the Station’s license. See FCC File No. 
(BLCDT-20051205ADF). 

 The Licensee previously filed a letter with the Commission explaining that the Station is 
operating at reduced power due to a failure in one of the two transmitter amplifier cabinets.  
Specifically, the failure was determined to be in the tube socket assembly.  Repair parts have been 
ordered but not yet received.  The Licensee continues to work diligently to repair the Stations’ 
transmitter, and anticipates a return to full power operation shortly.  The Licensee therefore 
requests STA to operate the Station at an effective radiated power of 500 kW.   
 A grant of the STA would serve the public interest by allowing the Station to continue to 
serve its community of license.  This STA request is accompanied by the requisite filing fee of 
$160.00. 
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